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This Week at Griffin 
Attendance Figures 

for last week! 

RCM - 100% 

RPT - 99.1% 

1JJ - 99.2% 

1SC - 99.2% 

2SS - 98.3% 

2TE - 99.1% 

3SF - 97.9% 

3DM - 96.0% 

4MB - 96.6% 

4DB - 98.8% 

5HS - 97.2% 

5DC - 97.7% 

6ZM - 100% 

6CH - 98.7% 

Overall 

Attendance 

98.2% 

Thursday Afternoon Provision 

 All other children must be promptly collected by 1.45. 

 We currently run activities for children with parents who work. 

 If your children are staying for the afternoon they must be collected at 3.30. 

 Any arrangement for early collection due to appointments must be arranged with the office. 

Good Luck to the Dodgeball 

team in their Final next 

Wednesday! 

Girls Football has started back up again 

this week and will continue every 

Wednesday until the end of term. 

Year 4 Swimming Dates  

4MB will begin their swimming on the 14th of January 

and finish on the 25th January  

 

4DB will begin their swimming on the 4th of February 

and finish on the 15th February.  

 

Any queries please ask the school office. 

Reminder: Dinners have 

now gone up from 50p 

to £1. If you’re eligible 

for free school meals 

please contact the 

school office to collect a 

form. Active Learning Bug Club is starting up again!  

Username and passwords will be in your  

children’s home reading records. 

Fantastic attendance for our first week back at 98.2%  

Congratulations to all classes who achieved over 96% 

Special congratulations to RCM and 6ZM who achieved 100% 

Can we now ask you to continue to support good  

attendance at Griffin to achieve the  

National Target of 96.1%+ 


